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Have a Blessed Christmas and Joyous New Year



Welcome to the Parish of

St. John the Evangelist

Conception Bay South, Newfoundland

www.stjohntheevangelistnl.com
Facebook: SJTE Topsail 

Twitter: @StJohnEvang
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My Dear Friends,

I extend a warm welcome to you this evening. Tonight we gather together to celebrate the Birth of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. May you be reminded that Christmas is not just about remembering that wonderful event that took place over 2000 years ago. It is about the living reality that is repeated every year in the heart of every believer. That magnificent Holy Night needs now to be lived as a spiritual event in the every day as the one who found a dwelling in Mary's womb comes to knock on the heart of every person. Bethlehem reminds us that God is with is in the person of Jesus Christ, today and in the days to come. 

I celebrate with you my second Christmas and give thanks for your kindness, support and care throughout these past year. We have seen some wonderful things take place in our parish and we have done that through the work of all of you who make it all possible. I give thanks to be here among you at this time.

From my family to yours I wish you a Blessed Merry Christmas!
                                 
With My Every Blessing,
Reverend Jolene
A warm welcome to all who are visiting with us this evening, especially to university students, family and friends who have come home for the holidays. On behalf of the Anglican Parish of St. John the Evangelist we want to wish you a safe and joyous Christmas season.


Year End

You are reminded that our financial records for 2017 will close on December 28th.  ALL contributions must be in by that date to be used for 2017 Income Tax purposes.   Any monies received after that date will be credited to your 2018 account.
Reminder!!!

All reports have to be in to the parish office on January 12th for inclusion in the Annual Report.






Parish Office Christmas Hours


In keeping with the Diocesan Synod Office Christmas hours, 


The parish office will be closed from Monday, December 25th to Thursday, December 28th 





We will open on Friday, December 29th, 


from 9:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. for year-end contribution drop off. 





The office will be closed from January 1st, 2018 to Wednesday January 3rd, 2018





Regular office hours (8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon) will resume on Thursday, January 4th, 2018   





A locked mail drop box is available for your convenience.


If you have an emergency during the Christmas season, please contact:


Cliff Fowler (Rector’s Warden) 728-3204 


Rex Hillier (People’s Warden) 834-4434











